
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
April 25, 2003 

RE:  FCC ID: QTL-RH4 
Attention:  Kari Koskela 

I have a few comments on this Application.  
1. Please provide a photo of the underside of the board shown in photo number 2    xxx
2. Please note that the adapter for AC shown on page 87 of the manual is a European style AC 

adapter.  For use in the US, the manual should reflect proper US adapter information.  xxx 
3. Please note that the 731 form provided is not clear.  Please provide a readable version of the 731.  xxx 
4. Please provide the calibration due dates for the test equipment used.   xxx 
5. IEEE1528 says that the power should be verified during the SAR testing phase.  Output power is to 

be verified for each configuration.  If this cannot be done then adequate explanation of how the 
power requirements were met needs to be in the report.  Please note that the power measured on 
the device at the EMC lab is not verification of the actual power level to which the unit may have 
been at during SAR testing.  Please provide evidence that the power requirements of par 5.3.3 of 
1528 have been met.   xxx   

6. Please note that an outline of the EUT should be on the plots so as to indicate where on the device 
maximum SAR exists.  Please provide plots showing an outline of the device in relation to SAR 
levels.    xxx

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


